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GASTROENTEROLOGY ENDOSCOPY LIVER DISEASE

Dear Patients,

It has been my great pleasure to serve our community for the past 35 years
as your gastroenterologist. I have had the privilege of meeting a great many
people and developing warm and lasting relationships with many of you.
Now, I have made the difficult decision to retire and pass along my patients
to the other talented physicians at Greater Boston Gastroenterology, PC. All
of whom are pleased to assume your GI care.

My retirement is effective as of July 1, 2017.

I am happy to announce that we have hired an experienced physician to help
ensure a smooth transition for your GI needs - Dr. Lynne Ahn. She comes to
Greater Boston GI with more than 14 years of experience in gastroenterology
and liver disease.

Over nearly four decades, | have greatly enjoyed caring for you, and in many
instances, your children and grandchildren. I appreciate your loyalty
throughout the years and will take the memories of all that I have
experienced with me into my retirement.

Please know that all of your medical records are safe and secure on file at the
practice. If you have any questions, you can contact Pamela Baker, our
practice manager, or any of the staff at Greater Boston GI.

If I do not have the opportunity to see you before I leave, please know that I
wish you all continued health and happiness.

Sincerely,

Phag & Qm’f@

Mark A. Painter, MD



